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Please visit www.buscandolaverdad.org and share with others the lessons available there. 

Following His Steps 
We know life is not easy. There are so many things that trouble each one of us in many ways. But, we have 
hope, and that is such a great blessing that only Christians understand. Our Lord came to this world and 
suffered many things, but He did it to leave us an example for how we can overcome every temptation and 
attack that Satan throws at us and be conquerors with our Lord on that wonderful day. 

There are so many souls out there that do not know and do not have the hope we have as faithful Christians. 
Some of them are looking for that hope, while others are deceived by servants of Satan disguised as servants 
of light. Many emails come to our inbox from sincere people searching for the truth. We are so thankful to 
God for the opportunity to take His word to this world and let people know there is hope, real hope, in 
following Christ’s steps. One of the short videos that will be released soon is about race. In that video, we 
deal with the truth that we are all one race, the human race, and as Paul said, God “made of one blood all 
nations of men” (Acts 17:26). You have this newsletter in your hands because you and I are servants of the 
Most High, no matter our skin color or language. You care for those who do not speak your language 
because you see them as God sees them, souls that matter and must be saved. The efforts made through 
the Spanish Bible School help souls to recognize that same reality and come closer to God, whether to learn 
the truth and obey it, or live according to it as they have already obeyed it. 

During the last month, nineteen topical videos were recorded and are being edited to be released soon. 
Those are lessons on church leadership, evangelism, and answering questions about the Creation. The 
video on the Ten Commandments was released too. The course notes on the book of I Corinthians are still 
in progress and recordings will start, Lord willing, in November 2023. We aim to follow our Lord’s steps 
and we are thankful to all of our supporters for their gifts that help with this needed work of the Lord on 
reaching out to the Spanish-speaking world with God’s Word. My wife and I are still adapting to Texas and 
we surely appreciate your prayers and words of encouragement while we do our best in serving our Lord 
from this beautiful land. Let us follow His steps together! 

If you are currently helping us financially, thank you so much for helping us do this work of the Lord. You 
can also help us via online by visiting www.spanishbibleschool.org/donate if that method is easier for you. 

If you or your congregation would like to know more about the School, please let us know and we can look 
for opportunities to visit, whether in person or remotely, and let you know of all the good work we can do 
together for the Lord. 

May God bless you and your family richly today and always! 

To Him be the glory! 

http://www.buscandolaverdad.org/
http://www.spanishbibleschool.org/donate

